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I encourage all New Club Members to join 
CTCI as soon as possible and Current 
Members to keep your CTCI membership 
up to date.

Felipe Cos founded our CTCI Chapter, 
#114 for South Florida in November 1998. 
Since then our club has hosted a CTCI 
International Convention in 2004 and 
grown to include 50 member families.

Look at the benefits of membership. For 
myself, I have saved a lot of time and 
money by visiting Gil’s Garage, hosted 
by Gil Baumgartner CTCI Authenticity 
Chairman and ‘Thunderbird Guru’ and the 
Early Bird Club magazine is full of great 
articles and Club stories! 

I have included the current CTCI 
membership application, which is available 
www.ctci.org in an editable .pdf format. 

CTCI Classic Thunderbird Club International Membership

International Membership

CTCI Classic Thunderbird Club

Online Renew for 1 year 2018 for $37.50
or signup for 3 years at $105.00
(35.00 a year)
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Our meetings are held the Third Wednesday of 
each month at The Trattoria Pampered Chef
7347 Miami Lakes Dr. Miami Lakes FL 33014
Our Host is Gabriel Nash.

CORNEReditor’s REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING

Classic Thunderbird Club of South Florida CTCI 
CHAPTER #114 JANUARY 2018 VOLUME 20, #1

OFFICERS
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Paul Werner
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leolashlarue@aol.com
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Oscar Castro
305-467-8196
oscar@benefitcarshows.com
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oscar@benefitcarshows.com
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Ed Raabe
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SECRETARY
Gail Corenblum
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Hi Thunderbird Club Members,

It is hard to believe, but New Year is upon us! Where did 2017 go, and why so fast? 2018 
is a special year for The Thunderbird News. It’s our 20th year of publication! The Classic 
Thunderbird Club was founded in 1998 and the 1st Newsletter was produced by Felipe, 
the club’s Founder and first President in that year. I have the archive copies of all the 
issues since 2004, but none of the ones from those “early” years. If anyone still has them 
I would love to add them to the archives. Sadly, Felipe is not here to see the 20th year 
of his creation. I only hope I am doing justice to his legacy regarding this publication.

So, in looking over those issues I see nothing but a great group of Thunderbird loving 
people having a wonderful time together! The annual Car shows, Picnics, Holiday parties, 
Road Rallies, (Felipe’s passion), a Club Cruise to the Caribbean and, of course the 2004 
Birds In Paradise CTCI Convention. All that was before my time! We still enjoy the Car 
Show, the “Outings”, the Rallies and Parties. We have grown a lot too. 24 members to 
now over 80 member-families!

Since we have so many new members, this year I would like to draw from some of those 
old issues, technical articles that everyone would find interesting. If you were the author 
of one of those articles and have the original Word document in your files, please contact 
me about republishing them for 2018. 2018 is also the year Paul Werner takes over from 
Oscar Castro as Club President.

I surely appreciate the articles that are being contributed to our Thunderbird News by our 
members. Please keep them coming! Thanks to you all for contributing to this month’s 
edition,

Ed Raabe

Recently we had some issues solved and a tune-up performed by Paul at Prime Tune. 
Our Baby Bird never ran so smoothly!

Special Thanks to Paul & Kathy!

Please remember to support our advertising partners and don’t forget to tell them you 
saw it in The Thunderbird News!

OLD CARS Weelky GOLDEN QUILL AWARD

for a Collector Car Club Newsletter.

CTCI 2017 Newsletter Competition GOLD AWARD

for our October Rally 2016 Edition

Thunderbird News is the official newsletter of the Classic 
Thunderbird Club of South Florida. Our purpose is to inform our 
membership about, club meetings, club activities, Classic Car 
events and articles of interest to Ford Thunderbird owners.

Articles may be reproduced with the permission of the author.

The views and opinions expressed in Thunderbird News are those 
of the named author and do not necessarily reflect the opinions 
of the Editor, The Board of Directors of the Classic Thunderbird 
Club of South Florida or those of the membership

JAN. 2018

ANNUAL
RATES
for advertising
in the newsletter

Full page__ $675.00
1/2 page__ $375.00
1/4 page__ $250.00
Card Size_ $150.00(Non members)
Card Size_  $95.00 (Members only)



INTERNET PAGE
Have you seen our internet page?  We have changed our 
address www.TBirdFL.com  and we have a Facebook page too! 
Search Classic Thunderbird Club South Florida or
www.facebook.com/ThunderbirdClubSouthFLorida
We encourage participation on our Facebook page. Send 
Posts about everything Thunderbird related and we will enjoy 
other “car stuff too. 
Like Museum Visits, Car shows and Cruise Ins you attend. 
And other stuff you think we T-Bird lovers would like. Just 
keep it as clean as your T-Bird on “Detail Day”! 

THUNDERBIRD INFORMATION SUPER HIGHWAY:

2005 Thunderbird: _____________ www.fordautomobiles.com
Ford racing: ___________________ www.fordacing.com
Speedvision: __________________ www.speedvision.com
CTCI’s Home Page: _____________ www.ctci.org
Daytona’s Turkey run: ___________ www.carshows.org
Metroplex EarlyBirds: ___________ www.geocities.com
Arizona Classic T-Bird Club: _____ classic-thunderbird.org
Santa Clara Valley T-Birds: ______ www.tbird.org/scvt
Sierra Nevada Classic T-Bird: ____ www.tbird.org/snctb
Connecticut Area Classic T-Bird: __ www.tbirdsofconn.com
Chicagoland Thunderbirds: _______ www.thunderbirds.org
Potomac Classic T-bird: __________ www.hydratech.com
Old Cars ______________________ www. greatoldcars.com 
Classic T-Bird Club of Chicagoland _ www.ctcc9.com

Our Club’s web page: www.TBirdFL.com

NUMBERS TO KEEP
The following are contact numbers and e-mail address 
you need to have on file:
AACA Ft Lauderdale Region. President Louis Tassi
954-782-0107  www.ftlauderdaleaaca.com 
AACA South Florida Region. President, Ron Mitro
www.aacasouthflorida.club
Auto Appraisal Network: John & Bret Layzell
305-899-9963  www.autoappraisalnetwork.com/miami 
Benefit Car Shows: Oscar Castro
305-467-8196 www.benefitcarshows.com
oscar@benefitcarshows.com
Gerry Car Show: Gerry Perez
786 344-4228  email gerrycarshow@bellsouth.com 
Magic Mustangs: Frank Alonso
305 551-6077  Fadatec@aol.com
Muscle Stangs of Miami: Ayanidys Martinez
305 321-0437
Jumpin’ Jack Productions: Jack Corssino
305-214-2277  www.jumpinjackproductions.com 
DB Entertainment Inc.: Dick Barten
954-563-4000  Bandsouth@bellsouth.net 
Cruisin South Florida: Scott the MusicMan 
scott@cuisinsouthflorida.com 
Ft Lauderdale Mustang Club: Mark Patterson
www.flmustangclub.com  
Cobra Joe Productions: Joe Bevelacqua 
jbevsr@msn.com 
VMCCA Sun Coast Chapter.  President David Bobbitt 305 
661-1340 bobbitt@comcast.net 
Russ G Events: Russ Gagliano III
russ@russgevents.com

Joe Bullock Jan. 01

Javier Hernandez Jan. 04

Doti Budd Jan. 05

JD Hall Jan. 09

Luis Rumayor Jan. 14

Rey Nodarse Jan. 15

Richard Crochet Jan. 21

Michael Pyatt Jan. 21

Ray Gonzalez Jan. 24

Bob Mayer Jan. 24

Ricardo Laura Jan. 29

JANUARYHAPPY BIRTHDAYS IN
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My apologies, If I have missed your birthday it is because I do not have 
your information. Please contact me to update your records.

White vinyl convertible top
Aftermarket Non-original frame included
Very good condition, no rips or tears

PARTS FOR SALE

$900.00
Contact Leo Saladino: leolashlarue@gmail.com



President’s Message   PAUL WERNER

President - 2018
Classic Thunderbird Club of South Florida  

By the time you are reading this, the holidays are over and I hope 
you all had a wonderful holiday season.  I want to thank you all for 
your confidence in electing me your president.  I plan on doing my 
best for our club, with your help.

I must commend Oscar for the fantastic job he did during the last 
two years.  While our leadership styles may be different, our goals 
are the same.  I am thankful to both him and Ed (it is good to have 
the support of the last two past presidents) as well as others that 
have offered to help me.

The holiday party was fantastic (thank you, Oscar).  It was great 
to eat, drink and be merry together. Mean Santa was entertaining 
as a fine demonstration of skullduggery at its best.  Richard’s 
demonstration of how to unwrap and use an umbrella was both 
entertaining and educational.  Jose gets the physical fitness award 
for the evening, having to get up and down more than anybody 
else.  On January 20th, we will participating in the Redlands Riot 
Road Rally, having our own party afterwards.  Oscar assured me 
it will be a lot of fun.

Our car show is coming up on January 28th.  It is one of the 
premier car shows in our area, and important to our bottom line.  It 
has been successful in the past and we are sticking to the same 
formula.  This is an important fund raiser, so when Oscar reaches 
out to you for help, reach back.

Some members have voiced an interest in a morning breakfast, 
at a place where we could bring our cars and hang out with them, 
without the distractions of running a car show.  I have heard you, 
and have scheduled a breakfast meet up on March 10th at 9AM, at 
Ellie’s 50’s Diner in Delray Beach.  Since this is my first scheduled 

JANUARY 2018

event, I will do what most politicians do, give away free stuff.  The 
breakfast is free to all club members whose dues are current. This 
is another member benefit.  Guests are welcome, but will have 
to pay their own bill.  We have met there before and it was well 
received.   For those of you down south in the Miami area, think of 
it as a small road trip. 

Later is the spring Oscar is planning a road trip to Naples, details 
to follow.

In May, we will be having our annual Brunch, always a crowd 
pleaser.

In the fall, we will have our annual Sebring Thunder Road Rally, 
culminating  with a chance to drive the famous Sebring Track.

Of course there is the 2018 holiday party.  

Together with our monthly meeting on the 3Rd Wednesday of 
each month, there is a lot to do; a lot of fun ahead.  However there 
is still room for more, so if you have an idea, call me and together 
we can make it happen.

Please feel free to contact me a 561-613-5715, or at drpaul4kids@
gmail.com.

I look forward to the coming year.

If you have not paid your dues, please do so.  Don’t make me call 
you mom.

Party on.

Paul
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Happy New Year!To all members
Remember that this newsletter goes to press the 15th 
of each month. Please remember the date! 
If you want your article to appear, I need it by the 15th!
We welcome any contributions that members can 
make to our newsletter! 
This year We want to feature stories about YOUR 1955 
Thunderbird. 
Do you have any interesting photos of your car? Send 
it to me!
Do you have any interesting story about your car? Send 
them to me!



Upcoming Classic Car Events-Car Shows
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4 GREAT SOURCES FOR On-Line CAR SHOW INFORMATION

Benefitcarshows.com

Cruisinsothflorida.com

Flacarshows.com

Southdadecarshow.com 

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  



	
   	
  

Monthly Classic Car Cruise-In                                                  

	
  

Redland Riot January 
20th to the followed by 
a Club Party at Oscar & 
Marica’s New home in the 
Redlands!

Please see our Website

www.TBirdFL.com

for more information
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GUS MACHADO

GUS MACHADO

OF HIALEAH

OF KENDALL

5

1200 West 49th Street
Hialeah, Florida 33012

.822.3211

JANUARY 2012 VOLUME 14 , #1
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Larry’s Thunderbird & Mustang Parts • 1180 California Ave. #B • Corona, CA 92881
Find us On The Web At: www.larrystbird.com

Dedicated to Excellence

Supplying Concours-
Quality Upholstery, 

Parts and Accessories
for Over 45 Years!

HGreat Prices!
HHuge Inventory!
HExperienced 
   Parts Specialists!
HFast Shipping!

Call Today!
(800) 854-0393

Order your FREE Catalog!

GO FOR THE QUALITY

Restoration Parts
& Accessories



by Ed Raabe

On Sunday night, December 3rd the Club 
gathered for the Annual Holiday Party. 
This year, thanks to Dianna, Marcia and 
Oscar’s daughter we got a great deal for a 
meeting room at the Holiday Inn in Hialeah 
Gardens.

There was plenty of room for everyone 
and we enjoyed a 3 course meal with 
delicous main courses of pasta, chicken 
and roast beef.

Before the dinner began Oscar thanked 
everyone for coming and said that through 
the hard work of those who helped at 
the Annual car show and the Auctions 
America auction, the dinner was free to 
members! Then he introduced the Club 
Officers for 2018.

Newly elected are President, Paul Werner, 
Secretary, Gail Corenblum and Directors 
Stuart Corenblum and Daniel Romagnoli. 
Remaining are Peter Klein as Treasurer, 
Leo Saladino as VP and Felix Hernandez 
as Director. Oscar will become our Events 
Director and Ed Raabe will remain as 
Thunderbird News Editor.

2017

I was introduced and reminded everyone 
what a great job Oscar has done over the 
past 2 years to grow our membership, 
modernize our database and website 
and to create some of the most fun-filled 
events like the 300 Mile Rallies, Road 
Trips and Luau.

Paul said a few words about how much 
he was honored to be elected President. 
He said he was interested in having more 
“casual” events for those members who 
would be interested such as a breakfast at 
Ellie’s 50’s Dinner in Delray.

After the dinner Daisy took the stage to 
review the “Mean Santa’ protocol. This 
year was, I think the best “Mean Santa” 
ever! Especially entertaining was Rich 
Manso and his “umbrella show”. Jose 
Canal had to go back to the gift table over 
7 times before he got a gift nobody wanted 
to steal! What fun! This was his first “Mean 
Santa and he had a great attitude about it 
the whole time!

Elvis provided a fantastic video and music 
presentation and the best part was since 
it was pre-programed he was able to stay 

at a table with Marcia and “enjoy” the 
party!

When the evening ended I realized we 
forgot to open the Award for Excellence 
the Club gave to Oscar, so Marcia, Arlene 
and I had a little cermony and presented 
it to him!
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2017
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The purpose of this Thunderbird 
registry is to find and document as 
many of these fine cars as possible.  
All information is welcome, even if 

the car has been totaled, parted out, 
or sold to a new owner.  

To this date I have registered 
over 17,000 Classic Thunderbirds 

worldwide.  

To register your Thunderbird, please 
send the VIN and all other codes 

from

the data plate on your Thunderbird 
to:  

David Tulowitzky 

14191 Tudball Ave.

Port Charlotte, FL 33953

Ph. 941-764-0312

or email: tulobird@aol.com

HAVE YOU REGISTERED
YOUR CLASSIC
THUNDERBIRD? CTCI NEWS

DUES ARE DUE in NOVEMBER each year $35.00 MEMBERSHIP ARE DUE By DEC. 1st,
To become a member or renew your membership, please go online to www.TBirdFL.com 

Checks may be sent to:
THE CLASSIC THUNDERBIRD CLUB OF SOUTH FLORIDA

Attention: Peter Klein, Treasurer
4133 Park Ave. Miami FL 33133

Early Bird owners, Don’t forget your CTCI membership 
See the membership information in this issue and in Early Bird magazine, November-

December edition.

CLASSIC THUNDERBIRD CLUB OF SOUTH FLORIDA
C.T.C.I. CHAPTER #114                     Dedicated to preservation of the Classic Thunderbird

http://www.thunderbirdclubsouthflorida.com

Classic Thunderbird Club of South Florida

c/o Peter Klein

4133 Park Ave. Miami, FL 33133

MEMBERSHIP YEAR 2018 APPLICATION / RENEWAL

Mail to: Classic Thunderbird Club S FL . c/o Peter Klein . 4133 Park Ave. Miami, FL 33133 



FLORIDA DEPOT  
800-874-7595  

900 SW 38th Ave  
Ocala, FL 34474

MICHIGAN DEPOT  
800-521-6104

2435 S Haggerty Rd  
Canton, MI 48188

N CAROLINA DEPOT 
800-368-6451

7000 MacFarlane Blvd  
Charlotte, NC 28262

3 LOCATIONS  
WALK IN HOURS  
Mon. - Fri. 8am-7pm  
Sat. - Sun. 9am-5pm

Copyright © 2018 by National Parts Depot, All Rights Reserved

Restoration/Performance
Parts & Accessories since 1976

VISIT US AT
WWW.NATIONALPARTSDEPOT.COM

Make your dream happen.

3 LOCATIONS 
NATIONWIDE

HUGE IN-STOCK 
INVENTORIES 
24/7 PHONE 

SUPPORT
FREE SHIPPING 
ORDERS OVER $300

UPS GROUND ORDERS ONLY

 CALL NOW!
FREE Parts Catalogs

800-874-7595

NPD® is not affiliated with or sponsored by the Ford Motor Company
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